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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

March 5, 2021 

 

TO: Service List, dated February 25, 2021 

 

FROM: Melanie Bachman, Executive Director 

 

RE: DOCKET NO. 496 – Tarpon Towers II, LLC application for a Certificate of Environmental 

Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a 

telecommunications facility located at 800 Prospect Hill Road, Windsor, Connecticut. 

 

 

 

 

Late-Filed Exhibits 

 

 

During the March 4, 2021 evidentiary hearing, the Connecticut Siting Council (Council) requested the 

Applicant submit the following information as late-filed exhibits:  

 

a) Revised Viewshed Analysis maps that clearly show topographic map contour lines;  

b) Revised Site Search Summary to include the 35 Great Pond Drive, Windsor property, and that 

has site addresses that match the locations on the map; and 

c) Updated Department of Energy and Environmental Protection Natural Diversity Database 

letter that was referenced during the evidentiary hearing.    

 

The Council requests these late-filed exhibits be submitted to the Council before the close of business on 

March 12, 2021. 

 

Any request for an extension of time to submit late-filed exhibits shall be submitted to the Council in 

writing pursuant to §16-50j-22a of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies. 

 

If you have any questions about Council procedures, please do not hesitate to contact me at the Council 

office at 860-827-2935. 

 

Thank you. 

 
 

 

c: Council Members 
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